
From: Gonzalez, Marcelino@DOT
To: Stefano Richichi
Cc: Grah, Kathy M@DOT; Battles, Michael@DOT; Pascal, Anthony C@DOT; Ehorn, Tanya N@DOT; OPR State Clearinghouse
Subject: Las-395-25.33 Aragon UP 2019-011 Doyle Dollar General SCH# 2020010121
Date: Monday, January 27, 2020 3:48:12 PM

Caltrans recommends that the County consider a fair share contribution toward future highway intersection lighting.  The
County would be responsible for collecting the funds and audit reporting of the funds until a lighting project is needed.
 
If the County determines it infeasible to collect and monitor the fair share funds, in absence of development contributions,
Caltrans would look to the County to fund it’s share of a future highway intersection lighting project.
 
Onsite lighting shall be directed downward to prevent offsite glare.
 
Fencing or other property delineator measures shall be considered to prevent encroachment of the proposed use onto the
state highway right of way.
 
Appurtenant signs should not distract the traveling public. 
 
A drainage report is requested to demonstrate that no drainage would be directed to the state facilities.
 
Thanks for the opportunity to review and comment.
 
Marcelino "Marci " Gonzalez
Local Development Review
& Regional Transportation Planner 
(530)225-3369
 
 

From: Gonzalez, Marcelino@DOT 
Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2020 8:04 AM
To: 
Subject: FW: Las-395-25.33 Doyle Dollar General
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From: Gonzalez, Marcelino@DOT 
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2020 12:12 PM
To: 
Subject: RE: Las-395-25.33 Doyle Dollar General
 
Mike and All,
 
Previously, we reviewed a Dollar General proposal for Janesville.  There is a new proposal in the Early Consultation stage for a
Dollar General in Doyle. 
 
Concerns are similar.  Drainage – they show an onsite detention facility.  Proximity to highway – 300 feet to driveway from
highway.  Intersection has turn lanes, does not have intersection illumination.  Will comment that onsite lighting be shielded
from highway.
 
Any other comments or concerns?
 
Please let me know by Jan 28.
 
 



 
 


